[image: image1.png]PRAIRIE SPIRIT
SCHOOL DIVISION




Monday, August 29, 2022

Dear BLCS families.

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year!  Our school staff are looking forward to welcoming students back on Thursday, September 1st.  (And, if all goes well with construction, this will be our final school year in our current building!)
We are thrilled to be starting this school year without restrictions.  Students will return to a more open school, with no cohorts, the return of extra-curricular offerings, and lockers for grades 8-12.  For any students or visitors who wish to wear one, masks will continue to be provided for your comfort and safety.   

We would like to invite our families to review the BLCS Student Handbook.  This handbook contains helpful information related to contacting the school, attendance, student conduct, and programming.  There has been an update to our school cell phone policy, and we encourage families to review this.  

We also invite you to explore our school website; this is a work in progress and being updated regularly.  This will be a great space to find the school calendar, a copy of the student handbook, and other helpful information. 

We will be hosting an open house for families and students on Thursday, October 6th.  We are very excited about this event – it is an opportunity to welcome you back into the school and build our relationships.  More details about this event will be shared closer to the date.  Before then, if you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or school administration.  
We are looking forward to a fantastic year!
Sincerely,

Jessica Barrington

BLAINE LAKE COMPOSITE SCHOOL


Box 220, 627 N. S. Road Allowance


Blaine Lake, SK CAN  S0J 0J0


P. 306.497.2632     C. 306.497.7250


� HYPERLINK "mailto:blainelake@spiritsd.ca" ��blainelake@spiritsd.ca�


� HYPERLINK "https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/blainelakeschool/" �https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/blainelakeschool/�





Principal (Interim): Jessica Barrington


Vice Principal (Interim):  Shauna Martin








Our Moral Purpose is to Guide Each Student to Become a Responsible Citizen


